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June 17, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D C 20554 
 

Re:   Station KDWN(AM), Las Vegas, Nevada 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is filed on behalf of Beasley Media Group Licenses, LLC, licensee of Station 

KDWN(AM), Las Vegas, Nevada, Facility ID # 54686 (“KDWN”).  Beasley has discovered that the copy of 

the  KDWN license contained in the FCC’s CBDS database (File No. BMML-20200507AAN) does not 

include daytime parameters. However, these parameters were included on the original KDWN license 

that was issued on November 24, 2020, when the license application was granted.  Accordingly, Beasley 

respectfully requests that the license be reissued to include the daytime parameters. 

In the event that there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.  

Sincerely,  

 /s/    
 Sally A. Buckman 

cc: Joseph Szczesny (By email) 
Bert Goldman (By email) 


